
 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
        
 
 

The NSPCC website has lots of information on it around how to keep your children safe. One of the leaflets helps 

you decide when are children ready to be left home alone. 

This guide provides practical tips and advice to help parents and carers decide what is best 

for their child when it comes to staying home alone or going out alone. 

It covers some of the risks parents should consider before making a decision, such as how 

their child feels about the idea and who they should contact in an emergency. 

There is also a checklist for parents and children to work through together to help them 

prepare for different types of scenarios. This includes questions about what to do if there is 

an accident at home or they are approached by a stranger outside. 
 

See the website for more information  

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/media/2614/home-or-out-alone-guide.pdf 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am pleased to invite you to a workshop next Thursday which aims to support parents to establish and 

maintain positive routines at home with your children as well as other ideas around positive 

approaches to behaviour. See the flyer on the next page for more information. 

Our Book Fair is now in school and will be open every day after school next week for you to come and 

buy books. We will be launching a competition for somebody to win a £25 book voucher to spend. 

Our speech and language partner – ‘Lets Talk Therapy’ – have started to make information videos to 

help parents. Here is the link if you are interested in seeing them. 

https://www.instagram.com/letstalktherapyuk 

The next parent committee meeting, run by parents, for parents, is on Monday 11th December at 

8.45am. Everyone is welcome to join. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/letstalktherapyuk


 

 

 
  
  

 Key Dates 
 
Wednesdays: Year 3H swimming lesson  
Tuesday 5th December: Year 5 Visit to Gurdwara (9:00am – 11:30am ) 
Thursday 7th December: National Christmas Jumper day  
Monday 11th February: Parent Committee Meeting – 8.45am  
Tuesday 12th December: Year 4 Visit to Cadbury World   
Thursday 14th December: Parent workshop: Helping with behaviour at home- 9.00am 

Tuesday 19th December: Music Concert 9:00am – Only Year 4, 5 and Choir parents are 
invited to attend.  
Wednesday 20th December: KS1 Nativity Parents Performance at 2:15pm    
Wednesday 20th December: Visit from Santa   
Wednesday 20th December: Children’s Christmas Dinner    
Friday 22nd December: Children break up for Christmas holidays.  
Monday 8th January: Pupils return to school – 8:30am  
Thursday 1st February 2024: Parent coffee morning – 8.45am 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Here is our Community Map 

It signposts families to local professionals  

 

 


